18th March 2020



Dear Parent / Carer

REMOTE LEARNING

During any period of school closure, we operate a three-part Remote Learning Plan.

Part 1

Most students access learning through Show My Homework. Students can log on at: http://satchelone.com/login

Teachers will set work on a daily basis.

If any student has lost their login details (which are their school account log in details) they can get a reminder of these by emailing: itsupport@tct-academies.org

Any student without access to technology or who would prefer a paper-based approach can collect our Subject Learning Packs for each subject from their teacher or reception. There is one for Key Stage 3 and one for Key Stage 4.

Students and their parents can keep in touch with teachers via email. This is facilitated through our website: http://thequestacademy.org.uk/staff

Please allow 48 hours for a response.

We always regret any decision to close, but if we have to do so we can use this plan to maintain learning and stay communicating.

Yours faithfully

A Crofts Principal

Principal: Mr. A. Crofts BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

🕜 The Quest Academy, Farnborough Avenue, South Croydon, Surrey CR2 8HD













The Collegiate Trust











